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Moraga Library's upcoming 10-week closure
By Vera Kochan
Beginning July 29 through Oct. 9, the Moraga Library will be closed in order to commence the long-awaited
carpet replacement process. The Town Council approved the project in April, but needed a go-ahead from
the County Board of Supervisors to officially sanction the library's closure.
According to full-time Library Assistant Emily Ferne, besides the current carpet's removal and replacement,
shelving will be removed and relocated, along with furniture moving and a change in the front desk
placement. The library is expected to reopen on Tuesday Oct. 10.

Reach the reporter at: vera@lamorindaweekly.com
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